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Friday 18th December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Following the government announcement yesterday that we will have a staggered return in January 

we are putting plans in place to establish who will be in school for the first week – Tuesday 5th 

January to Friday 8th January (all students are expected to return from Monday 11th January.) For 

those not in school there will be an expectation to complete remote learning at home via TEAMS.  

 

We will be open as normal for years 11, 12 and 13 from Tuesday 5th January. For years 7, 8, 9 and 10 

school will only be open for vulnerable children and children of essential key workers who cannot 

safely stay at home. From Monday 11th January school will be open for all year groups.  

 

This information about the vulnerable and key worker groups can be found here:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-

provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 

 

Therefore, could you please ensure that you email schoolclosure@olcc.lancs.sch.uk with the 

following details by 12pm Monday 21st December if you wish your child to attend school from 

Tuesday 5th January and consider yourself to be a key worker:  

 

 Your child’s or children’s name(s) 

 Their year group 

 Your name 

 Your job title 

 The company or service that you work for  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and especially to those in these key groups who are working 

so hard to keep us all well and safe. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss K Walker 

School Business Manager 
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